Durrington Town Council
Minutes of the Village Hall Committee held on 18th of April 2017
 at Durrington Town Council Office.
Attendance – Chairman Cllr Andy Lund
Cllr Sue Paines
Cllr David Healing

Clerk Sarah Tucker

Cllr Shaun Rennie

Apologies – Cllr Primrose Taylor

1. Matters arising from the November meeting in 2016.
 There are still some action points to be carried forward as outlined below:
Instructions for the use of.
There is nothing specific for the use of items in the kitchen such as the cooker/heating plate or alarm system.  Cllrs Andy Lund and Shaun Rennie will look into this with a view to producing signs to go by appliances.  
2. Feedback Surveys.  These were sent out with renewal of hirings for 2017.  There were some negative comments about the quality of chairs and tables but given their varied use for different groups and ability to easily store what is currently in place there was no reason to consider changing them.  Cleanliness of facilities was discussed, a deep clean is expected to be conducted in the summer and potentially extra cleaning arranged for weekends.  The committee noted that the survey should also be issued to one off users as well.

3. Updates.  The clerk reported that the Robinson Room would be decorated in August and the stage curtains had been professionally cleaned and had flame retardant added.

